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 Friday 25th March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Re: Gulliver’s Dino Park 

We are excited to let you know that on the 21st of June 2022, we will be taking Reception children on a 

trip to Gulliver’s Dino Park. We are very excited to be taking the children on this trip as we know this will 

be their first experience of a school trip and for most will be their first experience of going on a coach!  

The day will consist of getting the coach there and back, taking part in 3 activities (slime making, curious 

kitchen and fossil hunting) as well as exploring the different areas of the park and having lunch. The 

children will leave school at 9.15 and arrive back at school at 2.55 to be dismissed as usual.  

The children will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child normally has the Fresh Start meals, there is 

an option for you to book an alternative packed lunch (choice of sandwiches) for this day.  

The voluntary contribution of this trip will be £16 which you can pay via School Gateway as well as giving 

consent for your child to attend. Please ensure you have given consent and paid by Friday 13th May.  

Please note; if we do not receive the required number of contributions, this trip will not be able to take 

place.  

Yours faithfully, 

The Reception Team- Miss Hubbard, Miss Furness, Miss Brown and Miss Stevens. 
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